STATE OF FLORIDA

Commissioners: DIVISION OF WATER & WASTEWATER
JULIA L. JOHNSON, CHAIRMAN CHARLES H. HILL
J. TERRY DEASON DIRECTOR

SUSAN F. CLARK (850)413-6900

JOE GARCIA
E. LEON JACOBS, JR.

Public Serbice Commission

October 8, 1998

Kenneth A. Hoffman
215 South Monroe St.
Tallahassee, Fl. 32301

Dear Mr. Hoffman: '

The following is a list of deficiencies in the application for certificate amendment submitted
by Hudson Utilities, Inc. (Docket No. 981079-SU):

(1) Corrections are needed for the territory descriptions.
(2) The utility is currently serving customers outside their certificated service area.
(3) The probable rate change which will need to addressed by a limited proceeding.

(4) The original and two copies of sample tarriff sheets reflecting the additional service area
are also needed. '

These deficiencies were discussed in detail with Mr. John Ellis representing your office on
Friday, October 2, 1998. If you need any additional information you can contact me at 413-6954 or
Samantha McRae at 413-6202.

Sincerely,

T Q",,J@M

Lee R. Munroe
Engineer

—ee— S. McRae
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